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Heller Statement on GOP Lunch with President Obama
(Washington, D.C.) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) released the following statement after meeting with President Obama along with the Senate Republican Conference: 
“I was pleased to welcome President Obama to the Senate along with my colleagues, and believe it was a positive experience for everyone involved. I was particularly interested to hear the President say that he shares my desire for a grand bargain that will address our nation’s budget crisis long-term. As was expressed in the meeting, we cannot get this deal done without the President’s serious, committed engagement on this issue,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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